
On Tuesday 19th at 3.30pm, the PTA will be holding
their annual Christmas Fair. Activities include Santa's
Grotto, Tombola, Tin Can Alley and Name the Elf
amongst many other things. All activities cost
between 20p and £1.00 and we will also be serving
hot chocolates and a variety of snacks. 

In addition to this, there will also be a Book Fair which
will be selling high quality texts so you can purchase
some Christmas presents. Whilst the Fair happens,
we will be entertained by our school Choir who will be
singing a range of festive carols. Entrance to the Fair
is through the main office and we look forward to
seeing you all there for some Christmassy fun!

Kingsfield christmas fair

reports, and papers, and writing minutes. If you are
interested in this role, please speak to the school office
who can arrange a meeting with Miss Candish. 

The Big Little Nativity
Our children in EYFS and Key Stage One put on a
fabulous Christmas Nativity this week! The children
had all learnt their tines and delivered them really
clearly, they sang their hearts out and they looked
fabulous in their costumes. 

Thanks go out to all parents and carers who
supported with costumes and thank you to all staff
who worked so hard to bring this together; it was a
truly entertaining show!

Dear Parents and Carers,

It's been another week filled with festive activities. Our EYFS and KS1 Nativity was a
great success; for more details on this please see the item below. On Thursday we
had our Christmas jumper day and the school was ablaze with colourful outfits and
also on Thursday, our Key Stage Two children spent time at the church rehearsing for
our Christmas carol service. If you have a child in Key Stage Two, please do pop along
to the church on Thursday 19th at 9:30am to join the service. Looking forward to next
week, on Tuesday 17th, we have our Christmas Fair after school and we hope to see
you all there.

Have a lovely weekend.

The Leadership Team
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At Kingsfield, we are a Thrive school. This offers a
trauma-informed, whole school approach that helps
to improve the mental health and wellbeing of
children and young people. Miss Marshall is our
Thrive Lead Practitioner and many of you may have
already worked with her. 

thrive

As our Lead Practitioner,
she is keen to be available
should any parents or carers
need to speak with her,
therefore, she will be outside
at drop off and pick up
times so please do feel free
to chat with her.

Whole school attendance = 95.4%

Let’s work together to reach at least 96% next week!

 weekly Attendance
Congratulations to class 5W this week who won the
weekly attendance award with 97%. Enjoy your cake!
Which class will it be next week?

On Monday afternoon, the school welcomed the March Town Befriending Group. This is a friendly group that meets
weekly in the community room at FACT in March, for those who enjoy social interaction and this week, they held their
meeting at Kingsfield to be entertained by the Kingsfield School Choir. 

Whilst at school, they chatted with the choir over a warm cup of tea and Mince pie and listened to the choir sing several
Christmas carols. A fantastic time was had by all!

Kingsfield Choir and the March Town Befriending Group



Upcoming events

Archie - EYFS - Resilience
Mickey - EYFS - Kindness
Alba - Year 1 - Kindness
Charlotte S - Year 2 - Confidence
Ellie - Year 3 - Confidence
Lenny - Year 3 - Aspiration
Ezra - Year 4 - Resilience
Sophie - Year 4 - Confidence
Jimmy - Year 5 - Resilience
Kobi - Year 5 - Enthusiasm
Iola - Year 6 - Resilience
Anngrace - Year 6 - Enthusiasm

December
11th-17th: Book Fair
17th: Year 1 & 2 Bikeability
17th: Christmas Fair 3:15-4:30pm
18th: Christmas lunch
18th: Choir event at Swan House
19th: School church service 9:30am
23rd-3rd Jan: Christmas holidays

January
6th: Children return to school

February
17th-21st: Half Term
24th: Children return to school

March
10th: National Measuring - RK & Year 6

April
3rd: Class photographs
4th: Teacher training day
7th-21st: Easter Holidays
22nd: Children return to school

For more upcoming events please visit our
website.

Values awards

Congratulations to the following 
children for achieving awards this week!

pin badge awards

Ben - 1L
Max - 1L
Evelyn - 2D
Agneta - 2D
Leyla - 2D
Kornelija - 2D
Mutsawashe - 2D
Iris - 2D
Harvey - 2D
Alyssia - 3P
Florence - 3P
Elliott - 3S
Elena - 4D
Hatun - 4D
Violet - 4D
Joshua - 4D
Carmen - 4J
Thomas - 4J
Mustafa - 4J
Millie - 4J
Poppy - 4J
Isla - 4J
Paisley - 4J
George - 4J
Bilal - 5R
Julia - 5R
Darcey - 5R
Samuel - 5R
Georgia - 5R

Alex - 5W
Abdullah - 5W
Swailey - 5W
Riley - 5W
Elli - 5W
Lola - 5W
Maia - 5W
Dominic - 5W
Backley - 5W
Amelia K - 5W
Madison - 5W
Poppy - 6C
Albie - 6C
Charlie G - 6R
Teigan - 6R
Vedha - 6R
Bradley - 6R
Max - 6R
Jess - 6R
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